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Bible:  This week: John 13:34 A new command I give you: Love one 
another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another.  
 
Phonics: We are beginning the two vowel rule. “When two vowels go 
walking the first one does the talking and says its long name and the 
second one is silent.” 
 
Reading: Reading groups working on one-vowel words. 
 
Handwriting: This week we are reviewing writing first names in cursive. 
We are also learning capital letters in cursive. 
 
Math: We are learning to count to 100. Counting by 10’s, dimes, the teen 
family and one-six addition family. 
 
Social Studies: We are learning about other countries. This week the 
Netherlands.  
 

 

 

 

Student of the Week 

Emmitt 

 

Show and Tell 

Christian 

Study Buddies: Reviewing social studies. 
 
Art with moms: We are excited to see what we will do for Valentine’s 
Day! 
 
Mystery Reader: Please let me know if you would like to read to the class 
 I have a few dates coming up in February.  
 
 

 Important Dates:  
1/26: Reading Night (6:00-8:00 PM).  
2/2: Groundhog Day.  
2/6: Mrs. McDonough’s Birthday  
2/7: 100th Day of School Party- Please see sign-up sheet.  
2/10: Olympics games, luncheon and awards ceremony. 
Parents are welcome to attend  
2/14: Valentine’s Day Party- (If you choose to send in 
Valentines please send in Valentines for the entire class  
Thank you). 
2/15: Kindergarten Musical (one performance @9:00 AM.) 
2/19: No School – Presidents Day.  
2/20: Mrs. McDonough returns to school  
 

A Peek at our Week in Kindergarten 

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As you can see we are starting the 
two-vowel rule. Please review this 
with your child. This is going to be a 
big part of third and fourth quarter.  
 
February is a busy month for 
Kindergarten. Our 100th day of 
school, Olympics, Valentine’s Day 
party and Kindergarten Musical are 
all in the first two weeks. Please see 
dates for these events and sign up 
sheets for donations will be coming 
home soon.  
 
Please see that our Kindergarten 
Musical is now February 15th at 9:00 
A.M. You will be receiving 
information about t-shirts soon.  
 
Thank you.  
In His service, 
Mrs. McDonough 


